
Newsletter   1 

    The Newsline 
        Our family reaching out to your family 

June 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   A L E X A N D R I A  B A P T I S T  C H U R C H  

 94 West Main Street    Alexandria, Ohio  43001 

 740-924-3961      alexandriabaptistchurch.net 

 Pastor Brian Potts    614-266-5415     

          bpottsabc@gmail.com  

  

  

Hello friends, 
           If you don’t think time flies, have a kid 
or two. I think it was about a week ago when 
Barb and I went to China to bring our 
daughter home. And now she has graduated. 
Time does indeed keep marching on. 
        2 Corinthians 6:2b says; now is the time 
of God’s favor, now is the day of salvation. 
We are living in days of grace, a gift friend m 
our Creator. But as time flies by there is 
another promise of the soon coming future. 
        Acts 17:30-31 talks about God’s patience 
coming to an end. Truly, these times of 
ignorance God overlooked, but now commands all 
men everywhere to repent, Because he hath 
appointed a day, in the which he will judge the 
world in righteousness… 
         We don’t know when that day will come, so 
we must become more diligent about sharing Jesus 
with our lost family, friends, and coworkers. 
          I know it’s a scary thing to do. Still, it is our 
duty and calling as Christians. I hear all the time, 
“I wish I knew God’s will for my life.” 

 
 

         Well here it is… Accept Jesus as your Lord 
and Savior. Then, tell others how to get saved. 
Sure, most people will ignore you. But that isn’t a 
Christian’s problem. That’s God’s to deal with. 
We won’t answer for someone refusing Jesus. We 
will answer for not telling them about Jesus. 
          Here’s the battle plan. Think of a person 
who you don’t think is saved. Pray that God will 
make that person receptive to Him. Pray that God 
will give you an opportunity to talk to that person. 
Pray for boldness for yourself. Pray that the Holy 
Spirit will speak through you. Then go. You may 
have to pray for that person for a long time before 
God tells you to go. 
        But when He does, don’t worry about the 
results. God has it. And He has you. 
        John 9:4 - NLT - We must quickly carry out 
the tasks assigned us by the one who sent us. The 
night is coming, and then no one can work. 
           Jesus is counting on us. He will go with 
you. Promise. 
                                        Jesus loves you, 
                                                                                    
Pastor Brian  
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June 12th 
Join us  Sunday, June 12th at 12:30pm at John 

and Patti Pylant’s for a cookout celebration of our 

parents and of being parents!  

7265 Sadie Thomas Road   

Food, Drinks & Tableware will be provided. 

Bring  lawn chairs and any outdoor games you’d 

like to play.    

Make plans to join us for an afternon of food, fun 

and fellowship! 

Be thinking of a memory you can share about your 

parents! 

 
 
 

 
It’s not too late to sign up for a Kay Arthur Bible 

Study! 
Women/Girls welcome! 

 
We will meet on Tuesdays at 6:30pm 

 
Be watching for updates on the title of the study and 

when it will begin! 

 
June 19th 

May God give you wisdom and love forever. 
 God Bless you, Dads! 

 
 

                 
 
New address for Chad Bailey……….. 
 
                                      Chad Bailey 
                                      CLC33 
                                      BOX 63032 
                                     MCBH Kaneohe Bay, HI  96863-3032 
 

 
Thank you for your 

generous support of our 
May Mini Mission 

 

 
Virtual -Bottles for Life 
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Monday, June 27th – Friday, July1st 

6:30pm – 8:30pm 
 

VBS update.  - Only a month away from 
VBS,  and as we start preparing I am 
reminded of a favorite  Bible verse.  

Galatians 6:9 " Let us not become weary 
of doing good, for at the proper time we 
will reap a harvest if we do not give up".  

Planning VBS can sometimes seem like a 
lot of work, for what may seem like a 

small reward.  But it's really not about 
how many we have attend.  It's about 

planting the seed of Jesus in their hearts. 
It's so awesome to watch when they begin 
to understand what is being told to them, 

that is the true harvest.   I'm really 
looking forward to this years VBS.  The 

theme for the week is the value of life, 
such a great topic for the world we are 

living in.  Thank you all for your support.  
 Brenda.  

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
Tents will be put up Thursday June 23rd 

at 6:30pm  
weather permitting. 

See John P. if you are willing to help. 
Thanks! 

  

  
 

                            
 

June Mini Mission 
 

Vacation Bible School Supplies 
 

You will find items on the bulletin 
board in the Fellowship Hall that our 
workers will be needing for the week.  
If you want to help out and purchase 
these take the paper off the board.   

 
The items will need to be returned no 

later than JUNE 19th!  
 

If you would rather donate money for 
us to purchase items in need there will 
be envelopes for you to give your gift.

 
 

 

 
 

ENJOY!!! 


